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Connecting the Dots Conference 2020
Call for Papers 



About Connecting the Dots 
Held annually, Connecting the Dots is Canada's largest educational 
and professional development experience focused on braille, technology 
and employment for people who are blind or partially sighted. 

Organized by the CNIB Foundation, the conference features workshops 
and keynote talks. All sessions will be 50 minutes in length, including 
Q&A time. 

The goal of the conference is to bring people together to partake in 
dynamic experiences and informative conversations about braille, 
technology and employment by exposing them to new products, emerging 
trends, innovative ideas, research findings, and networking opportunities.

Share your unique perspectives and knowledge

Have an idea for a session? Submit a proposal! Presenters will receive 
complimentary access to the conference for the day of their presentation. 
A discounted registration fee will also be provided for presenters wanting 
to attend the conference on a day they are not presenting.



Name:

Title/Affiliation:

Area of Expertise:

Address:

Email:

Telephone (000-000-0000):

Abstract of session (Maximum 75 words):

Main objectives of session (For example: What will the attendees 
learn from this session): 

Call for Papers 

Important: All proposals must be received by Friday, May 15, 2020. 



Additional presenter and their titles: 

Presenter bio (Maximum 200 words): 



Do you require assistance producing handouts in accessible 
formats (braille, large print, etc.):  

Equipment required (be specific, but please note laptops are not 
provided): 

Would you like the opportunity to present your workshop at a 
Connecting the Dots event in a different city, like Montreal? Travel 
expenses are not covered by the CNIB Foundation. 

Yes 

No 

Please note: All proposals received will be evaluated by the Program 
Committee for the event. If your workshop is selected, you will receive an 
email from the committee the first week of June.  

Please send your completed application to 
ConnectingTheDots@cnib.ca

mailto:ConnectingTheDots@cnib.ca
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